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EASTERN ILLINOIS UNIVERSITY 
Charleston, Illinois 

ART TATE, Assistant Director, University Relations 
Office: (217) 581-5983- Home: (217) 348-7553 

90-472 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

SPENCER RECEIVES AWARDS 

AUG 1 3 1990 

CHARLESTON, IL--Christina Spencer, whose parents, Mr. 

and Mrs. Dane Spencer, live in Wood River, has received the 

Gayle Hutton Adkins Award and the G.B. Dudley Award at Eastern 

Illinois University. 

Spencer, a 1986 graduate of Roxana Senior High School, 

is a senior Zoology/Pre-Med major at Eastern. 

The Gayle Hutton Adkins Award was established in memory 

of Gayle Hutton Adkins, an alumna of Eastern. The award is 

made annually to a junior or senior demonstrating outstanding 

personal character and high scholarship in the pre-medical 

program. The G.B. Dudley Award was established by Tilford 

Dudley in memory of his father, Dr. G.B. Dudley, who was closely 

associated with the University. 
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ADD 1/1/1/1 SPENCER 

The fund makes a minimum of $200 available each spring 

for awards to outstanding students in the fundamental sciences: 

botany, chemistry, physics, and zoology. The recipients are 

chosen by the chairpersons of these four departments. 
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